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Senate Republican Leader Statement on Governor’s Budget  

 

Salem, ORE. – Today, Governor Kate Brown released a wish list of state budget ideas 

that relies on assistance from the federal government.  

 

Senate Republican Leader Fred Girod (R-Lyons) issued a statement: 

 

“Governor Kate Brown’s proposal is a ship without a rudder. She panders to political 

interests but fails to support all hard-working Oregonians.  

“Governor Brown demands Congress send Oregon money, however, millions of funds 

from the first federal coronavirus relief package have gone unspent. Money from the 

federal government has limitations, and there is no guarantee that federal money will go 

towards the holes left in the Governor’s budget. Clearly, the Governor has been asleep at 

the wheel.” 

### 


